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The Feb 9th print edition of the Tribune had a long article on the
Coastal Commission meeting that approved the State Parks so-called
"plan" for the silica particle (erroneously called "dust") emissions on
the Oceano Dunes. Why the approval? Because Erik Howell embraced APC's
officer Gary Willey's support of the "plan". WOW! So Willey's speaks for
the APCD now despite the supposed APCD deliberations that are supposedly
in progress regarding this "plan"? So we can just forget about the APCD
and any future meetings or any idea that the APCD Board has anything to
say about this issue because Willey's Has Spoken? Or does the APCD Board
back him and thus approve the "plan" making future meetings a huge farce?
Clearly, State Parks is "planning" to do exactly as they please. Their
contempt for the APCD Board and for the protesting Nipomo citizens was
very obvious in the January meeting. SAD.
Sincerely,
Jackie Johnson
Nipomo
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